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Dr. Elizabeth A, Jordan
Low-Level Waste Program Manager
Divisior of Storage and Treatment Projects
0ffice of Terminal Waste Disposal
And Remedial Action
0ffice of Nuclear Energy
Pept of Energy
wWashington, DC 20545

Pear Dr. Jordan:

Your October 13, 1982 letter requested that NPC place or a blank tape
which the Department of Energy would supply, the 1ist of Federal
Agencies cenerating low-level waste.

T have talked with perscnnel of our Materials Licensing Branch and they
indiceted there would be no difficulty in accedino to your request.
tccordingly, you should forward the tape te Ms., Karen Vanduser, Office
of Resource Management, Mail Stop P-524, Washington, DC 20555.

] am clad to be cf service to vou. T reoret this has taken so long to
accomplish,

Sincerely,

Original Signea By

Kenneth C. Jackson, Sr.

Senior Pr Jject Manager

Low-Level Waste Licensing Brarch
Pivisien of Waste Management
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